# Community News

# Friends of Bready PTA

A Friends of Bready meeting is scheduled to be held on Wednesday 31 January, at 7:45pm. It is hoped to have a good attendance at this meeting. It will be to discuss plans for next fundraising events.

# Fundraising Event

Tesco have provided us with another bag packing date-Saturday 10 February. It was a great fundraiser before Christmas, but can only happen if we can put a team together for the day. Pupils need to be aged 8 or over, and we would need a number of parents to work in 2-3 hour slots. Please give this some consideration and let the school office know if you can help. We have to get back to Tesco ASAP.

# HARD AS OAK 2018-UPDATE

To date, we have a number of keen parents who have come forward and put their names down in the school office to take part in the Hard As Oak this year and be part of 'The Bready Bunch'. If you haven't already done so, but are keen to join in the 'fun' please contact Mrs Preston, as there is a 10% discount on early bookings.

# Bready Jubilee Primary School Weekly Update

Monday 22nd January 2018





## SUPERSTAR AWARD

Well Done to our superstars this week. P1/P2-Jake Crumley P2/P3-Zoe Orr P3/P4-Noah Ancin P5/P6-Millie Spence P6/P7 Alexander Roulston

Everyone in school are very proud of your achievements

#### MUSIC FEES

Tuition fees due for January are:

Woodwind - £28.00.

Violin - £20.00.

Please send this payment to the school office in a clearly named envelope.

#### TEACHER/PARENT INTERVIEWS-REMINDER

Teacher/Parent interviews are scheduled for Monday 29th, Tuesday 30th & Wednesday 31st January between 2.15pm and 5pm. Normal After School Clubs and buses will still be in operation. Appointment information had been sent home last week, please ensure all replies are returned to school as soon as possible.

#### UPCOMING EVENTS

Tuesday 23 January-Mrs Anderson & Mr Campbell-Shared education training

Wednesday 24 January-P6 & P7 pupils W5 and Flight Experience (Flybe) Monday 29th, Tues 30th & Wed 31st January-Parent Interviews Tuesday 30th January-P6/7 swimming begins- see attached note

## RED THEMED DAY & VALENTINE'S SPECIAL LUNCH

On Friday 9th February the school will be holding a "Red Themed Day", children are asked to wear red and bring a £1 to school, the proceeds from this will be donated to the...... The canteen will also be serving a special themed Valentines lunch priced @ £2.60. Please contact school office if your child will be having dinner.

#### OLIVIA THE MUSICAL

Some pupils in P5-P7 have been busy learning lines during the Christmas break for our upcoming production of Olivia-The Musical. This will be held in school on Thursday 22 February and tickets will be available to buy from the office at the end of this month.

We will need a little help with costumes over the coming weeks. We would be grateful to any parents who may have some clothing / items at home that would suit 'Victorian London'. A list is going with KS2 pupils today.

#### SWIMMING SUCCESS

A big CONGRATULATIONS to our pupils in the P5/ P6 class who have been working hard at improving their swimming skills throughout the Autumn term this year. Each pupil has made steady progress and we are all proud of their effort and achievements.











#### BOARD OF GOVERNORS RECONSTITUTION 2018

This year, the Board of Governors for school will be reconstituted. An meeting will be put in place for the election of two parent representatives. To give a brief overview, Parent Governors must be elected by parents of pupils attending the school at the time of the election from amongst the parents of such pupils. An elected parent governor remains in office for the 4-year term (unless they resign), even if they cease to be a parent of a child attending the school. For a guide on the roles and responsibilities of a school governor, more information can be found at the following link:

www.education-ni.gov.uk/articles/guide-governor-roles-andresponsibilities

School will issue more information once published by EA.